
 

 

POSTPONEMENT OF HEARING  
 

IN THE MATTER OF MODIFICATION PETITION FILED BY JAMSHORO POWER 
COMPANY LIMITED (JPCL) 

All the stakeholders and the general public are hereby informed that the subject hearing scheduled on 13th 

January 2021 on 11:30 AM at NEPRA Tower Islamabad through ZOOM, has been postponed on the request of the 
Petitioner. New schedule of hearing shall be intimated in due course of time 
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